
From: Zach Faye >

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 6:18 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel; Premier; Finance Minister; Minister of Communitie5,

Culture & Heritage
Subject: Film Tax Credit

Hello,

My name is Zach Faye. I have never written to any political body in my life. This is my first time. I am a young

Nova Scotian Artist. Lam 24.

It is essential that you re-consider this cut.

It is essential that you consult with the industry.
It is essential to have a creative industry in NS.
It is essential that you apologize for lying.

You are sending young people away if you make this cut.

You are losing the province money if you make this cut.

You are a part of a larger problem if you make this cut.

You are packing the bags of over 2000 people if you make this cut.

What do you want tins province to look like?
I ask that question with sincerity.
What do you want this province to look like?
Think about it.

Mr. McNeil,
When asked if you thought proper consultation could have resulted in a better outcome you didn’t answer the

question.
Answer the question.
Do you think proper consultation could have resulted in a better outcome?

Hear us.
Read our letters, emaiis, and Facebook tirades.
Listen.

I didn’t vote for you.
You lied to those who did.

Reconsider.
Fix your mistake.
Apologize.
Come see my work.

Sincerely,

Zach Faye
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